
From: Conmee 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 3:39 PM 
Subject: RE: FW: Resolution 2018-317 - Gov't 0f Ontario & AMO - Governance Models 

At the Regular Meeting of Council held on November 13, 2018 the following resolution was passed: 

Resolution No. 2018 – 176 

Moved by Councillor Arnold 

Seconded by Councillor Woodbeck 

THAT the Council for the Township of Conmee supports the resolution from the Township 
of McKellar and calls on AMO to consult with their member municipalities prior to 
presenting any information on possible governance models to the Provincial Government. 

CARRIED. 

Patricia Maxwell, CMO, AMCT 
CAO/Clerk 
Township of Conmee 


